Building and Needs Assessment Committee

Minutes of meeting held on 10 Jan 2001

JAN 2 4 2001 TOWN CLERK

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown David W. Rego David Rowell

The Committee convened at 4.00pm. Friends and staff of the Senior Center were present.

The Committee reviewed a draft Request for Qualifications relating to design of the new Senior Center. Some minor amendments were made. It was agreed that a meeting would be held on 7 Feb 2001 at 4pm to consider the applications received from architectural firms.

The Committee adjourned at 5.00pm.

In 12m.